
 

 

June 3, 2025 

Ted Blenkush, Construction Coordinator 
City of Duluth 
1532 West Michigan Street 
Duluth, MN 55806 

VIA EMAIL:  tblenkush@DuluthMN.gov 

 

PROPOSAL FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 

SITE ASSESSMENT & EVALUATION FOR SOLAR PV & STORAGE – CO#1  

The following change order outlines costs incurred above the originally approved budget for the City of Duluth’s Site 

Assessment & Evaluation for Solar PV & Storage project.   

Project Understanding 

The City of Duluth sought assistance evaluating multiple sites for future solar PV and storage implementation.  The 

project design process included three phases completed sequentially: Study and Report, Preliminary Design, and 

Final Design.   

Scope of Services – CO#1 

During the Final Design Phase, an additional evaluation of battery storage solutions and accommodation for future 

integration with the Morgan Park and City Center West solar PV design was completed resulting in $13,827 incurred 

above the original budget.     

Revised Fee 

The proposed new contract amount is outlined as follows:   

▪ Original Contract Amount ........................................................................................................................ $180,474 

▪ Additional Fee this Amendment ................................................................................................................ $13,827 

Proposed New Contract Amount ............................................................................................................... $194,301 

Terms and Conditions 

Terms and Conditions will be in accordance with Contract No. L30986 dated 3/11/2024.  

We appreciate the opportunity to provide you with our services. Please contact me at (218) 260-7597 if you have 

any questions. 
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